ST. MICHAEL’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL - WALSH
972 ST. JOHN’S ROAD WEST
R.R.#2 SIMCOE, ON
N3Y 4K1
519-426-5462

PRINCIPAL - MRS. M. PETRELLA SECRETARY - MRS. E. MERTENS

January 16™, 2024
Dear Parents/Guardians:

The Grade 7/8 class will have the opportunity to travel with a class from Our Lady of
Fatima School in Courtland to Toronto for the year end class trip on Wednesday, May 1,
2024.

The cost for each student will be approximately $170.00. This will cover the cost of a
coach bus, tickets to Ripley's Aquarium, the CN Tower, The Old Spaghetti Factory for lunch,
and watch a Blue Jays Game. We have done the poinsettia fundraiser and are doing the hot dog
days to help lower the cost of the trip so a final cost will be available in April.

We are asking that parents pay for this in installments. The first installment of $50.00
will be due by February 29™ and the second installment of $50.00 will be due on March 25™.
This will also be available on School Cash online. The balance will be due in April.

A final itinerary and permission form will be sent home in April.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the school.

Sincerely,
Ms. K. Handsaeme
Grade 7/8 Teacher



